
My partner has not heard a single thing from OED since he applied for benefits when he was laid off in 
March. He has not been able to get through to any OED office throughout the state and is over over 
$2000. He has since returned to work, and it is lucky he had savings before his lay off, as many families 
affected by this crisis did not. Why have so many Oregonians been let down by this department? 
 


